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Some updates awaits you

ACH Processing Changes for May, 2013

ACH Transaction (IAT) Changes in May 2013

The implementation of IAT introduced a number of changes, including redefined obligations for
gateway operators, the addition of the travel rule information and SEC code changes.

More details
View updates online here:

NACHA May 2013 ACH Rules Changes and more important information
related to updates in May, 2013.
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NACHA does not send communications of any type to persons or organizations about individual ACH transactions that they originate or
receive. If you or your customer has received a communication of this nature thatpurports to come from NACHA, it is fraudulent. Visit
NACHA's website at nacha.org for more industry information on fraud, email phishing, and corporate account takeover including
resources from the FDIC and the FTC. NACHA does not sell or release email addresses.



